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Join us for a Visioning Workshop! 
The City of Buffalo Office of Strategic Planning has been awarded three significant Brownfield Opportunity Area 

grants from the New York State Department of State. This program enables communities to put strategies in place 

to return dormant or underutilized brownfield sites back to productive use and improve conditions for surrounding 

neighborhoods while simultaneously restoring environmental quality. A portion of this funding will be used to 

undertake a Step 2 Nomination Study for the Tonawanda Street Corriodr area. Once completed, this document will 

help guide the transformation of this district and the wider City of Buffalo. 

The City of Buffalo has retained the expertise of land use, environmental, and economic consultants to conduct the 

BOA study. Now that the analysis phase is approaching completion, Urban Strategies Inc., the lead consultant, will 

be hosting a public open house on Wednesday, January 25th. 

...... 

Building on the first open house, the consultant team will 

present their initial findings and directions and host a visioning 

workshop on the future of the Tonawanda Street Corridor 

Brownfield Opportunity Area . 

Ooloworl! Please join us to hear about the work we have done to date, 

For more information on this project please visit our website of 

www.buffalobrownfieldopportunities.com 

or contact: 

Bill Parke, BOA Manager, 

bparke@city-buffalo.com 716-851-5123 

discuss the preliminary directions for the future of the area 

and participate in a visioning session to let us know what you 

would like to see happen! 

Findings & Directions for the Future 

Public Workshop: 

February 1, 201 2 from 

6:00pm to 9:00 pm 

Riverside High School, 51 Ontario Street 

6:00 - 6:15: Open House 

6 :1 5-7:00: Presentation 

7:00- 8:30: Workshop 
8:30- 9:00: Wrap up 


